
Dear 1N Parents, 
During this time, I will be available to help in any way 

that I possibly can!  I will always be available during 
normal school hours 9-3:30, but you can text me through 
the Remind app until 7pm and I will definitely text back!  I 
always have my phone on me!  While Remind 101 is the best 
way to get in contact with me, you can also email me at 
lnally1​@laceyschools.org​) or message me through the 
Class Dojo app.  I will be sure to check my email at least 
twice a day! 

In addition to the packets of work, please feel free 
to explore any of the sites I have on this webpage.   I will 
also be sending you some suggested links and your child's 
personal login information.  

 
I will miss everyone during this time apart!  Please 

give your child a big hug from me!  Keep reading, writing, 
and practicing those addition and subtraction facts.  I 
can’t WAIT to see the best first graders ever on April 
20th!!!  
 

Mrs. Nally 
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